MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council .
FROM: Lori Stelzer, City Clerk \ﬁm
RE: Resolution No. 2017-25

DATE: October 17, 2017

At the September 26, 2017 regular council meeting, council directed staff to draft a resolution to
establish a stakeholders work group for funding the Venice Fire Department. The resolution has
been prepared for council discussion and approval.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

:las

H:\My Documents\MEMOS\City Council\Res 2017-25 Fire Dept Stakeholders Work Group.docx



